

Kansas

Department of Transportation

Office of the Secretary

Phone: 785-296-3461 Fax: 785-368-7415 kdot#publicinfo@ks.gov http://www.ksdot.org Laura Kelly, Governor

Julie L. Lorenz, Secretary

TESTIMONY BEFORE THE HOUSE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE

REGARDING HOUSE BILL 2431 RELATING TO DESIGNATING US-166 BRIDGE AS THE SGT TYLER A JUDEN MEMORIAL BRIDGE

January 22, 2020

Mr. Chairman and Committee Members:

The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) is providing written neutral testimony for House Bill 2431 relating to designating a bridge on United States highway 166 in Cowley county as the SGT Tyler A Juden Memorial Bridge.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written neutral testimony on House Bill 2431.